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March 6, 1979

.

Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

g J L'-/ ,2 7 / fGentlemen:

Would you please amend our materials licence number
34-17532-01 to include Mr. Phillip Pence as the " Individual
User". Mr. Marvin, who currently is designated as " Individual
User", has left employment with Georgia Pacific.

Mr. Pence is our Maintenance Superintendent and worked
with Mr. Marvin for ten (10) months prior to his leaving.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

GEORGIA-PACIFIC CORPORATIONggS
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